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This issue of the News & Views is being issued early to
comply with our constitution which states that proposed
amendments to the constituftion must be submitted to the
membership 15 days prior t¢ the annual meeting at which the
vote is held.

At the last meeting of the Twin City Iris Society the
following amendment to the constitution were proposed and
will be voted upon at the annual dinner meeting:

Amendment t0o the constitution as recommended by
the Beards

Amendment to Article VII Section 2

The noninating committee shall present a slate of one
candidate for each elective office of the society, presen-
tation to be made as provided in the constitution.
Nominations may also be made from the floor.

Apendment to Article IIXI Section 4

The immediate past president shall automatically be a
nember of the board of dirsctors with full voting power cof
such member,

Apendment %o Article X

The Constitution of The Twin City Iris Society nay be
amended at any meeting provided that such . awendment be
read to the Society at two {2) previous meetings and that
the membership of the Scclety receive written notice of
such at least fifteen (15} days prior to the meeting at
which vote is held.

The annual meeting of the Twin City Iris fociety will be a
dinner meeting to be held at the FHainbow Cafs - between 29th
and Lake Street on Hennsepin Avenue, Minnespolis., They

have a private room and the tickets for a wonderful swiss
steak dinner are only $2.25. The date (I'm sure this time)
.18 Thursday, October 22 - time 6330 P.M. We hope we have

a large attendance at this meeting as this is the tine
gveryone can express his views with his vote, Remember,
nominations for any office are always welcome from the floor.

Reservations for the dinner should bhe mede with 5 call or
a card tc one of the following people not later than Tuesday,
Qctober 20:

Minneapolis: Mrs, Q. A. Bakke
5145 Golden Valley Road . . JU. 8-6919

8t. Paul: Mrs. J. S. Taylor
215 Amhu}?st ? ° ® © & ) @ @ s M}Za 9""5978
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Minneepolis: Mrs. Geo. T. Thomas
2125 Glenhlﬁ?st Road ® @ @ WA@ 6”4224

Let's make this meeting the biggest and best ever. 1
would like to extend a very special invitation to those
of you who have never been able to atiend one of our
meetings to come to this one - it would be a wonderful
time to come out to enjoy geod food, good fellowship and
- to meet your fellow iris enthusiasts. And to you
{occassional attenders™ do try to make it a point to help
us thia time by your attendence. Only with everyone's
vote can we be sure of majority rule.

If any member has slides that would be of interest to

the Scciety please contact Miss Ade Anderson, 810 Edgemoor
Drive, WE. 8-7216. We would like to show these at the
dinner meeting.

The Rainbow Cafe is very easy to find as it is just a

few doors from the corner of Hennepin and Lake. There is
a parking lot to the rear of the cafe to accomodate those
#ho drive and there is a bus practically to the door
{Lake and Hemnepin) for those who come that way.

Remember -~ October 22: Rainbow Cafe -~ Lake & Hennepin at
6230 P.M. -~ annual dinner meeting, reservations must be
made by Tuesday, October 20.

There will be no further notification before the meeting
30 before you forget - MAKE YOUR RESERVATION NOW:!!!




